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February 04, 2022 
 
 
Senate Budget and Taxation Committee, 

Thank you for this opportunity to provide my written testimony regarding bill SB403.  

My name Derrick A. Wilson and I am the president of Wilson Technologies. I am submitting this 

written testimony in favor of SB403, Corporations and Association – Annual Reports – Fees for 

Electronic Filings, a bill that will eliminate the filing fee for businesses that submit their annual report 

electronically. 

Sincerely, 

Derrick A. Wilson 

 
 
 
 
 


